From: Judi Ouellette

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass - TERRIBLE IDEA
Date: Thursday, December 14, 2017 6:28:46 PM

Judi Ouellette
63 Keewaydin Rd
Wolfeboro, NH 03894

December 14, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I grew up in Whitefield-beautiful country. The greatest of attractions in NH are the pristine mountain
ranges and VIEWS. At the expense of our tourist industry in the north country, we propose to build
monster towers....WHY? VERY FEW long lasting jobs and no major electricity rate breaks. Northern
Pass is a VERY BAD IDEA.

Sincerely,
Judi Ouellette
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